
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

May 3, 2024 
 

 

The Wizard of Oz play was wonderful!  Congratulations to the students and staff 

who were a part of the performance. 
 

 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 6th-10th 

Thank you to our wonderful teachers and staff!!!! 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

• The order form for the 2023-2024 yearbook is attached to 
today’s Irish Update.  Order forms are due by the last week of 
school and yearbooks will be delivered to students when they 
return in August.  Any photos from class parties, fieldtrips, fun 
activities from our families may be emailed to Mrs. Bradley at 
tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org 
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2nd grade Service project Sloes4Soles 

 

The second grade will be collecting gently used shoes for the Soles4Souls program. We are 

hoping to get families to donate shoes that they no longer wear that can be put to good 

use. We are starting our collection this week and will be collecting until May 12. Shoes can 

be put in a bag and turned in at school in a container labeled Soles4Souls. 

 

April Student of the Month – Virtue of Generosity 

 
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Field Day will be Friday May 10 at St. John School for grades K-8. We 
are looking for a lot of volunteers for this to help organize it and be 
there on that day to have fun with the students. Please contact 
Elizabeth Black if you would like to help! blacktieaffair11@yahoo.com 

 

Summer basketball league flyer 

 
This flier is also attached to today’s Irish Update 

Home and School News 
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Book Fair Volunteers-we Thank you so much!!  

 

Field Day will be Friday May 10 at St. John School for grades K-8. We 
are looking forward to this fun day. Volunteers can sign up in Track it 
Forward 

 

Teacher Appreciation week is next week! We are hosting breakfast for 
the teachers on Tuesday.  

 

We are starting a Welcome committee for the ‘24/’25 school year to 
assist new families with school information and acting as a “buddy” to 
the parents and students to make them feel more included in the 
school. If you would like to be on this committee, please contact 
Elizabeth Black at blacktieaffair11@yahoo.com 

 

Did you know we have a uniform that closet that is for ALL families to 
swap clothes out. We encourage you to stop in and see if there is 
anything your kids can use. Shorts season is approaching quickly. Or 
maybe your child has grown 2 inches this winter and needs a couple 
pairs of pants to get through til Spring. You are welcome to stop in any 
time and look through the closet. All things are free to take! 
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Congratulations to our 2nd graders who will be making their 

First Holy Communion this weekend.  

Here is a YouTube link for the Mass if family is out of town. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_lxsO1XlWz0 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_lxsO1XlWz0


   

 

   

 

 

5th grade Social Studies Fair           6th grade Social Studies Fair

                    
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_lxsO1XlWz0


   

 

   

 

              
 


